May 26, 2009

Dear Friends,

This year we celebrate our 48th Rice Class Reunion and our yearly summer party will be held on Saturday, July 25th at Sally and Ray Dion's home at 14 Cumberland Road in Burlington. The party begins at 3:00 p.m., rain or shine, and the dress is casual.

We are very grateful for your generosity of past years but this year we ask that out-of-towners not feel obliged to bring food but could instead make a donation. Your check donations should be made payable to the "RMHS '61 Reunion Fund" and given to a committee member. Please let us know if you are coming to the party and what you will bring to share. Hamburgers and hot dogs will be provided and as usual - BYOB. Drop us a line and let us know what's been happening in your life.

This summer the committee will focus on activities and locations to celebrate our 50th Class Reunion so send along your ideas and suggestions on what you would like to do for this milestone celebration. We will discuss this event at our summer party and your input is important.

Visit our class website to view photos of past reunions, email addresses, and general class info at www.johnfishersr.net/rmhs1961.htm.

Committee members to contact are:

Sally Dion	863-5149	
Lucille Sweet	872-1182	sweetielu@comcast.net
Bob Denning	985-2421	rrdshelvt@aol.com
Roger Hayes	877-2761	rwhayes@ft.newyorklife.com
Loren English	757-833-6610	ljenglish@cox.net

We look forward to seeing everyone on July 25th!!

Regards,

Rice Memorial '61' Class Reunion Committee

Lucille Suet

Lucille Sweet, Bob Denning, Roger Hayes, Loren English, Sally Dion